
  

 

THANK YOU 

After several years of service as our Community Officer, long-time resident John Donohue has retired from the 
Leelanau County Sheriff’s office. Thank you, John, for many years of service.  

Please thank a Bay Area Garden Club member for their continued contribution with keeping the downtown 
flower pots looking great!   

A BRIEF INTRODUCTION 

Many of you may have noticed our new Community Officer, Robert (Bob) Neumann walking downtown and 
cruising our Village Streets. Bob comes to our Village from Ann Arbor and via the Leelanau County Sheriff’s 

department. Bob brings a wealth of experience and a new excitement to our community. Welcome to the Village 
Bob! 

FARM MARKET REMINDER 

The Farmer’s Market will relocate from North Park to the Suttons Bay School campus for the dates of:  

June 28, 2025, July 5, 2025, July 12, 2025 and July 19, 2025. See you there! 

ELM STREET HYDRANT PROJECT 

We will begin our fire hydrant replacement project on Tuesday June 24th at the corner of Elm and 1st Streets. 
Water disruption will be localized to that area and expected to be shutoff for 4 -hours. Please prepare accordingly.   

PARK UPDATES IN BRIEF 

The long-awaited opening of Waterwheel Park is upon us! We anticipate removal of the snow fence and 
installation of the creek restoration signs by the first week in July. It is important that everyone plays a role in the 
creeks protection by ensuring the rocks and vegetation remain undisturbed. Sutton Park will continue to receive 

upgrades with the installation of a new water bottle filler and the completion of our (phase #1) pedestrian 
walkway project. You may also notice the new parking bollards recently installed by our DPW staff.  

Thank you, Paul, Dave, Nate, Lou and Matt! 
 

BEACH CLEAN -UP 

The Watershed Center and Green Suttons Bay will host a beach cleanup event at Marina Park Beach on Monday, 
July 14 from 10am-12pm. Cleanup supplies (bags, buckets, gloves, sanitizer, grabbers, etc.) will be available to 

our volunteers. The Watershed Center will provide demonstrations of their BeBot machine, a robotic beach 
cleaning device that targets plastics, bottle caps, cigarette butts and other common beach debris. See you there! 

MARINA PROJECTS 

We continue to work our way through the planning and preliminary engineering phases for both the Marina 
Service and Public Restroom project and the “A” Dock improvement project. We anticipate significant progress 

in the next few months with these projects. Stay tuned! 

Please keep an eye on our website https://www.suttonsbayvillage.org for community updates.  

Questions, concerns?  Feel free to contact our office:  231-271-3051. 
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